
 
 

                                                                                                                                                          

Notice of Intent to Award 
Request for Application (RFA) #001 

City of Austin Public Health Department 
Ending the HIV Epidemic 2021 

 
 

September 16, 2021 
 
The following applicants have been awarded under RFA #001 Ending the HIV Epidemic 2021: 
 

• Central Texas Community Health Centers 
Rapid ART & Testing 

 
• AIDS Healthcare Foundation 

Rapid ART & Testing/PrEP & nPEP 
 

• Vivent 
Rapid ART 

 
• ASHwell 

Peer Support 
 
Congratulations to the applicants receiving an award. The providers will be contacted by Austin 
Public Health to negotiate the contract governing this award. All applicants are encouraged to 
apply for future grants as they become available. 
 
Please direct all inquiries to Anjelica Barrientos at Anjelica.Barrientos@austintexas.gov or (512) 
972-5836. 
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